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Friday 10th November 2023 

Dear Foxhills Families, 

Important Notices and information 

Here are a few important reminders and notices for our next half term. Please do remember if you are unsure 
of anything to contact the school office for further information.  

Upcoming dates for your diary (in some cases further information will follow): 
 
Wednesday 15th November – Music for Youth Proms at the Royal Albert Hall (Year 2) 

Friday 17th November – Children in Need – Dress Down Day for £1 Donation 

Monday 20th November – ‘Be Bright Be Seen’ 

Friday 24th November - Dress Down Day – Rainbow Hamper Donations 

Friday 24th November – Year R First Class Supplement released in the Lymington Times 

Monday 27th November – Flu Vaccinations (consent required online, please check the email)  

Monday 27th November – Junior School Open Day (Year 3 Admissions 24/25)  

Tuesday 28th November – Infant School Open Day (Year R Admissions 24/25)  

Monday 4th December – Bags 2 School – TBC 

Monday 4th, Wednesday 6th & Thursday 7th December – Christmas Performances (please see letter and school 

calendar for more details) 

Friday 8th December- Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 8th December – Winter Fayre  

11th – 15th December – PTA Gift Shop 

Tuesday 12th December – Colbury Church Visit & Christmas Lunch 

Tuesday 12th December – Rocksteady Concert at 2.30pm (for those children who attend the club)  

Wednesday 13th December – Infant School Disco and Grotto 

Thursday 14th December – Class Christmas Parties & Dress Down Day 

Friday 15th December – Last day of Term 

Tuesday 2nd January – INSET DAY 

Wednesday 3rd January – Spring 1 Term Starts  

Friday 5th January – Year 2 Trip to SeaCity Museum  

 

https://www.foxhills-inf.hants.sch.uk/diary/list/  

 
 
 
No Drive Zone 
08:20 – 08:45   15:00 – 15:25  
No vehicles allowed on site during these times except for blue badge holders.  

 
 
 

Remaining Inset Days  

• Tuesday 2nd January 2024 

• Monday 19th February 2024 

 

https://www.foxhills-inf.hants.sch.uk/diary/list/


 

 
Blue Badges 
Please could we remind Blue Badge holders they must:  

• be unaccompanied when driving the vehicle on site (unless the other passenger also holds a Blue 
Badge) 

• drive very slowly (5mph) along the driveway and give way to pedestrians and cyclists 

• park in a marked bay/ in a sensible way so as to not block traffic flow 

• display access permit when vehicle is on site 
Please refer to Access Policy for all information regarding use of school site 

 
The schools reserve the right to withdraw an Access Pass at any time, when these terms are not complied with. 
 
If you drive on site please ensure you adhere to the 5mph speed limit, this is for the safety of our children and 
pedestrians.  
 

Please could we remind you of the following:  
• Ensure all items of your child’s clothing are labelled. 

• Send your child into school with weather appropriate clothing. 

• Send your child into school with a water bottle (Please do not send children with energy drinks or 
water in such bottles, eg.  Prime bottles). 
 

Appointments / Late Arrivals   
If your child has an appointment or is going to arrive at school after 8.50am you must call or email 
the school office before the start of the school day. 

If your child requires a hot lunch that day please ensure you order this before 9am.  
 
Rainbow Hamper Donation 
On Friday 24th November children are invited to attend school in non-uniform for the day for a donation for our 
Winter Fair. Please could we ask you to send something into school the colour of your child’s class. This can be 
anything to suit your budget such as sweet items, candles, savoury items, toiletries and gifts.  

 
  

  
School Driveway  
Please can we remind pedestrians to use the path when walking up to school. The school driveway is to be 
used for vehicles and bikes only. This is to ensure the safety of our children when travelling to and from school. 
Thank you for your co-operation.  

 
Parking outside the school gate 
Parking outside school continues to be problematic. Please could we ask that you are considerate towards our 
neighbours and other road users when parking.  Do not park or drop off in the yellow zig zag zone.  
 
Christmas Holidays News and Events 
You can find out information about local events and clubs that will be taking place over 
the Christmas holidays on our school website under the External Events and Information tab.  
https://www.foxhills-inf.hants.sch.uk/external-events-information/  

 
As always, if you have questions or queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Kind regards,  

The Foxhills Infants Team 

Year R  Red, Orange or Yellow 

Year 1  Pink, Purple, Silver or Gold   

Year 2 Blue, Green and Turquoise 

https://www.foxhills-inf.hants.sch.uk/external-events-information/

